
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week at WGPA … 
Term 2 – Monday 5 December 2022 

Dear families,  

The Christmas season has arrived in school! We are looking forward to 

welcoming you into school to celebrate the festive season with us. The children 

have been extremely busy rehearsing for their performances and I am looking 

forward to seeing them over the next couple of weeks.  

Friday will see the return of our annual Christmas Fayre, members of our PTFA 

have been busy making final preparations for what will be a truly magnificent 

event.  

I am extremely proud to see our school being involved in a range of sporting 

activities. Last week Mr Kitchen took a number of children to a cheerleading 

festival, I was lucky enough to see them in action, the smiles on each and 

everyone’s faces were sensational. Watch this space for further events, plus the 

grand reveal of our new football kit! 

I hope to see you during the festive period in school, 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Smyth 

 

 

 

Key diary dates: 

 

Wednesday 7 December 2022 

EYFS and Key Stage One 

Christmas performance 10am and 

2pm 

 

Thursday 8 December 2022 

Whole School Pantomime- Junior 

Site (9.30am- Infants to watch, 

1.30pm Junior to watch) 

 

Friday 9 December 2022 

Christmas Jumper Day & 

Christmas Lunch 

PTFA Christmas Fayre- Infant Site 

3.15pm 

 

Tuesday 13 December 2022 

Key Stage Two Christmas 

performance 2pm and 5pm  

 

Wednesday 14 December 2022 

Open Day Reception 2023 

 

Thursday 15 December 2022 

Values Assembly 

 

Friday 16 December 2022 

Whole school assembly 

 

Friday 16 December 2022 

Last day of Term 2 

 

Wednesday 4 January 2023 

First day of Term 3 

 

 

KS2 Cheerleading Festival at 

Priory Ruskin Academy, 01/12/22 

 

 

 

 

 

For your attention please! 

 

 

 

 

If your child is absent please inform the office each day, if no contact is made 

then a member of the safeguarding team will carry out a home visit.  


